
Local Agency Steps Up To Relieve Nursing
Shortage Woes
Cincinnati Nursing Agency Launches
Local Division

CINCINNATI, OHIO, USA, February 1,
2019 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Cincinnati
based Vero Travel Nursing has
launched a new division to serve
healthcare providers in the Cincinnati
and surrounding areas. Launched in
2016, Vero Travel Nursing has been
placing nurses across the United States
and in the South Pacific on the islands
of Guam and Saipan.

“We felt it was time to create a division that could meet nursing workforce needs right here in
Ohio,” said Director of Marketing, Stephen Leonard adding “Our goal has always been to connect
talented nurses with the healthcare providers who need them. Where better to do that than
right here in Cincinnati?”

The new division has been named Vero Local and has already begun securing contracts with
local hospital systems and sourcing nurses to meet the demands of the community. Presently,
Vero Local is focused on working with Registered Nurses but may begin working with other
healthcare professionals as the division grows.

For information about workforce solutions or job opportunities, please contact Vero Local at
877.422.0236

Vero Travel Nursing is a leading provider of healthcare workforce solutions across the U.S. and in
the South Pacific.
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This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact
the company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable
to assist you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
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